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Thanks,  
 
 
Cory Smith 
Environmental Specialist 
Oil Conservation Division 
Energy, Minerals, & Natural Resources 
1000 Rio Brazos, Aztec, NM 87410 
(505)334-6178 ext 115 
cory.smith@state.nm.us 
 
From: DeAnn Grant <agrant@concho.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 1:24 PM 
To: EMNRD-OCD-District1spills <EMNRD-OCD-District1spills@state.nm.us>; Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us> 
Cc: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD <Jim.Griswold@state.nm.us>; Jennifer Knowlton <jknowlton@concho.com>; Ike Tavarez 
<itavarez@concho.com>; Robert McNeill <RMcNeill@concho.com>; Sheldon Hitchcock <SLHitchcock@concho.com>; 
Dakota Neel <DNeel2@concho.com>; Rebecca Haskell <RHaskell@concho.com>; DeAnn Grant <agrant@concho.com> 
Subject: [EXT] (C-141 Final) Lychee BWS State Com #001H (30-025-42445) 1-25-2019 
 
To Whom It May Concern,  
 
A final inspection has been conducted regarding the clean-up efforts made at the above mentioned lined facility. Free 
fluids were removed and if present the impacted gravel was removed from the liner and taken to a NMOCD approved 
disposal facility. The liner was inspected for damage and found to have liner integrity to contain free fluids. Please see 
the attached Final C-141 and picture taken during the final inspection conducted by a COG HSE representative. 
 


